June 13, 2014

Custom Assembly Inc.

9407 Lake Blvd.

Chisago City, MN 55013-9601

Dear Mr. Hogie,

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you and your company for your quick responses over the years. It has been a great experience working with your company over the last 14 years. I remember when I was in NSI/3M doing all the cross connect rehab projects across the USA. Your company went to great extremes constructing the different test cords I needed for my splicing crews to test the cables in the cross connect cabinets. This week of June 9, 2014 you came through again by providing me with a test cord and it was delivered today.

If at anytime you need a referral, just have interested parties give me a call.

Sincerely,

Leslie C. Landers

Applications Engineer Specialist

3M Communications Markets Division